
                                                                         

Response to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016 (Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 1544 Name Simon Kestenbaum   

 1 

Epping Forest District Council 
Representations to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016  

(Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 1544 Name Simon Kestenbaum   

Method Email      

Date 25/11/2016 

This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sirs, I would like to raise my objection to the proposed development in the Loughton area. My objection is that 
the town already has a high population for the roads and services. The roads are already very busy with traffic jams a 
daily occurrence. The central line is running over capacity with overcrowding sometimes reaching dangerous levels. 
Access to medical facilities are also oversubscribed. Recently there was an alert at Princess Alexandra as there were no 
beds available. Trying to get a doctor's appointment is similarly difficult. I believe that instead of overdevelopment of 
Loughton a plan for a new town or an out of area development on Brownfield sites would be more appropriate. We 
should preserve what little green/open spaces we have left in loughton which gives it it's wonderful character.    
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